MARCH 19, 2020

IMPORTANT NOTICE

CUPE 116 FOOD SERVICES MEMBERS

The Union Office is aware of the immediate lay-offs
issued to many Food Services members this week.

We were not given any notice of these actions. It is the
Union’s position that these lay-offs violate the Collective
Agreement.

We are extremely disappointed by this turn of events and
are working to challenge and to attempt to reverse this
course of action.
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